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Faculty Senate Executive Committee Meeting
11:00 am, 6 September 2023
The Club at Union Square

Minutes of the Meeting

Attendance:
Present: Inessa Bazayev (President), Daniel Tirone (Vice-President),
Parampreet Singh (Secretary), Kyla Kazuschyk (Member-at-Large),
Kevin Ringelman (Member-at-Large), Tricia Cobb (Administrative
Assistant)
Absent: Mandi Lopez (Past President)

A regular meeting of the Faculty Senate Executive Committee convened at 11:00 am on Sep
6, 2023, at The Club at Union Square at LSU campus, the President being the Chair and Secretary
being present. There were no public comments. The minutes of the last meeting were adopted
unanimously after corrections following a motion by Kazuschyk.

President Bazayev in her updates mentioned that she had discussions with the Office of
Academic Affairs on her upcoming meeting with LSU President William Tate on Sep 19™.

The committee then discussed COVID policies at LSU amidst the rising number of cases.
President Bazayev mentioned that she has been in a regular touch with the Office of Academic Affairs
and has been informed that at this stage no centralized message is coming from the Systems Office.

2Q WKH QH[W SLHFH RI EXVLQHW ~ = KDIl (YHU\ )DFX0IN OHPEHU 6KRXIG - QRZW IURP WKH $XIXVI
Faculty Senate meeting, Tirone moved “to approve the draft with changes suggested by the
committee.u Passed unanimously.

Next business was contents of the Broadcast email to be sent to the faculty members in
BHSIHPEHU $IWHU GLVFXWILRQ EN IIKH FRPPLINHH 7LWRQH PRYHG “to approve the draft of Broadcast
HPDL) ZKLFK ZL0) LQFOXGH IKH 3UHVLGHQW-V UHSRUI What Every Faculty Member Should Know from the
August meeting of the Faculty Senate, a message on COVID-19, and a message from Committee on
Committees of the Faculty Senate which is seeking faculty members to serve on various Faculty Senate
committees.y 3DVWHG XQDQLPRXVO\

The committee then discussed the report to be sent to the Council of Faculty Advisors to be
presented to the Board of Supervisors. 7LURQH PRYHG “WKH UHSRUIl shall include thanking the Board of
Supervisor for providing the 8 million dollar 1XQGLQJ IRV JUDGXDIH HGXFDILRQ 3URYRW +DJJHUN.V
leadership on the role of Al on the educational mission of LSU and the efforts of the working group
LQ WKH VXPPHU DQG WKH RQJRLQJ ZRUN RI 3URYRWI-V VIHHULQJ FRPPLIIHH $$83 FHQVXUHV and process
of resolution, and thanking LSU for the banquet organized for tenure DQG SURPRILRQ u 3DVHG
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unanimously.

The final business of the meeting was Courses and Curricula (C&C) committee -- whether
some units have adequate representation and filling up a vacancy from the College of Coast and
Environment. In this discussion, FSEC also considered the broader issue of the service of emeritus
faculty on various committees 7lRQH PRYHG R “DPHQG IKH FRPPLINHH RSHUDILQJ JXLGHILQHV IR
expand the membership of C&C FRPPUIHH IR PHPEHW 1 The motion passed unanimously. In
DGGLILRQ 5LQJHIPDQ PRYHG “that emeritus faculty are not eligible for service on the Faculty Senate
FRPPLIIHHY XQIHW RWKHUZLVH VILSXIDIHG LQ WKH FRPPLIHH RSHUDILQJ JXLGHILQHVM ZKLFK SDVVHG
unanimously. Finally, Tirone moved “to appoint Matthew Hiatt



